[bookmark: _GoBack]Diverse authors and texts provide windows and mirrors for young people to see themselves and their friends. We hope to build a road to foster a community of inclusiveness that grows Hamden's children into empathetic citizens of the world.  If you are interested in purchasing books for our project, please visit our Amazon Wish List or our website using the links below.  When purchasing, select “Project Hope Road: Deliveries to Ridge Hill School” prior to finalizing the order.  You can find us on Twitter, Instagram, and Facebook @projecthoperoad.  Please follow our accounts for exciting news and updates. Thank you in advance for your generosity and for contributing positively to the literary “world of magic” that we hope to enhance for all Hamden readers.
https://sites.google.com/view/projecthoperoad/home
https://www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/ls/67U2CZZYKUFD/ref=nav_wishlist_lists_1?_encoding=UTF8&type=wishlist
With gratitude,
Kashala Smith-Tavaris, Hamden parent,
Laura Maiocco, Hamden parent
Julia McNamee, Director of English/Language Arts,
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Julie Murtagh, Literacy Specialist
Hector Velazquez, Family Engagement Coordinator

